
Welcome, Cabrini families, to another amazing school year!  The EPTG is excited to offer the 
long standing “Pizza/Hot Dog Day”!  We are offering a pizza lunch on Tuesdays and a hot dog 
or nacho lunch on Thursdays.  
The plumbing is being updated in the kitchen area so we begin ​serving the EPTG Lunch the 
week of September 15,2020! 
We understand that things are different this year.  Still, knowing the students look forward to 
these lunch days, we wanted to make sure we are still able to offer them and in the safest way 
possible.  There will be a few changes in our menu and our ordering process. 
 
First, an order form will go out to each of our students K-8.  Everyone must preorder with this 
form.  We will be unable to take any orders the day of lunch as we have in the past.  This 
includes middle school students.  Please return the form with payment to the school by the date 
given.  
                                    Please make checks payable to: EPTG 
                                Cash is accepted. No change can be given. 
Please mark your child’s name and teacher’s name on the envelope before returning to the 
school. 
 
It is our goal to make sure we are serving your child in the safest way possible.  With that we are 
serving a “boxed lunch” this year.  This will be available at the cost of $4.00 each day.  (Please 
see the attached menu.)  Unfortunately, there are no substitutions to the menu.  You can, 
however, add an additional main entree for $1.50 each day. 
Your childs’ lunch will be boxed by volunteers and delivered directly to their classroom. We will 
be following the ServSafe COVID requirements for preparing and serving food.  
 
I know this is a lot different from years past.  We hope to be able to offer more options in the 
future when we are able.  
 

  Please, if you have any questions, feel free to contact me: 
Amy O’Connor 313-790-0599 or timandamy2006@gmail.com 


